Franklin
Phonetic School

Sunnyslope Newsletter 08/09/2024

Dear Franklin Families,

Welcome Back!

Welcome to the new 2024-2025 school year. Hopefully everyone had a great summer vacation and
ready to begin. We are so excited to see every student, both returning and new. Teachers have been
working hard getting the classrooms ready and planning learning activities. We lock forward to a
wonderful school year.

Parents, please have your child to school on time every day. Our daily schedule is full, and teachers
must get started right away every morning. We don't want your child to miss any part of their
academic day.

If your child brings home paperwork, please fill it out and return it to school as soon as possible.
REMINDERS:

8 Please check your child's backpack every day for homework and notes from school.

B Remember to send a water bottle with your child. WATER ONLY. Please put your child’s name on it.
It can be refilled from our filtered water drinking fountains.

2 Please leave toys and electronic devices at home.

B If your child is bringing lunch from home, please use an ice pack in their lunchbox. We do not have
ways of keeping things cold. We also do not have ways of heating lunches.

B Because of food allergies, please remind your child not to share food with anyone else.

4 If you have questions, please contact your child's teacher or the office.

Resumes are in the office for viewing upon request.

Important Dates:

August

12th, 19th, 30th - Early Release at 1:00 p.m. for staff development
September

2nd - No school, Labor Day Holiday

13th - 1st Quarter Progress Report goes home.

Thank you!




